
DANR is only soliciting water quality data or other information 
to help determine the quality of South Dakota water quality at 
this time.  This data/information will be used to aid in drafting 
an integrated report in the future. 

 

Please refer to the public notice link about submitting 
data/information.  Thank you! 

 
https://danr.sd.gov/officeofwater/surfacewaterquality/pn/2024IRPublicNoticeletter.pdf  
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